
Mr Conor Walsh 

MCR Environmental 
1-3 The Cape1 Building 
Mary's Abbey 
Dublin 7 

Environmental Protection Agency 
An Ghniomhomoclit um Chaornhnii Comhrhooil 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathrli, Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastat Chaislean Bhaile Sheain 
Contae Loch Garman. Eire 

T. t353  53 916 0600 
F. t353  53 916 0699 
E: info@epa.ie 
W: w . e p a . i e  

LoCall: 1890 33  55 99 

re: Withdrawal by MCR Personnel Limited t/a MCR Environmental of a waste licence 
application in respect of a facility at MCR Environmental MRF, Block L & K, 
Premier Business Park, Cappoge, Dublin 11, Register No. WO243-01, in accordance 
with Article 2 1 of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations. 

Dear Mr Walsh 

I am to refer to your letter of 25'h November, 2008 notifying the Agency of your 
withdrawal of the above referenced waste licence application. 

The Agency hereby acknowledges that your company has formally withdrawn the 
above referenced waste licence application pursuant to the relevant Waste 
Management (Licensing) Regulations. That being the case, it is no longer the function 
of the Agency to consider any documentation received by it which relates to the above 
application. 

Yours sincerely, 

I 
Joe Reilly & 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
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